
http://archive.constantcontact.com/fs109/1102168756563/archive/1116863598038.html[2/12/2015 11:45:43 AM]
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Annual Membership Meeting
 

Wednesday March 26, 2014, 5:30 - 9:00pm  
  

Mt. Evans Room
Rocky Mt. Metro Airport KBJC

 
Guest Speaker:

Mr. Randy Gaston
Vice President, Flight Operations

Gulfstream Aerospace  
 

Free Admission for Members, $25 for Non-Members

              
DETAILS AND RSVP HERE 

MEMBERSHIP CALL TO ACTION  
HELP DEFEAT USER FEES!

The FY 2015 budget proposal submitted by President Obama contains
per-flight user fees targeting turbine-powered GA aircraft. Make your voice
heard in opposing these user fees! 

More details and what you can do about it on the website

Happy Hour

Mike Wade, Sean Clancy, and Thom Brunz of Lawing Financial wish to
extend a sincere Thank You! to those who were able to attend the Happy
Hour they hosted recently at The Perfect Landing. It was a great evening
of making new connections, renewing old ones, fun and conversation, and
went well beyond the scheduled time with about 80-90 in attendance. For
those unable to make it, be assured they plan to hold more in the future.

Upcoming Events

March 22 - Aviation Community Meet & Greet Details on the website
March 26 - Annual Membership Meeting  Details on the website
June 16 - 22: Colorado Aviation Week Details Coming Soon!

All Events are listed on the website 

Helpful Links

Apply for CABA
Membership Now!

 
CABA Website 

Centennial Airport 

Rocky Mountain
Metropolitan

Airport 

Front Range
Airport 

Mission Statement

The mission of the
Colorado Aviation

Business Association 
is to promote the value of

business and general
aviation across the state

of Colorado.

Founded in 1994, CABA
acts to collectively

address and respond to
issues impacting
Colorado Airports

including safety and
operational effectiveness;

to educate the general
public about all  aviation
activities in the state; to

preserve the state's
airport related businesses

as valuable economic
assets to the community
at large; and to provide
for the training of future
aviation professionals
through its scholarship

fund. 

Board of Trustees 

Barry Stidham
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Volunteers wanted!
Committees need your help 
 
Serving on a committee is a great way to network with fellow aviation
professionals of many stripes, give back a little to the community, and very
possibly open a new door in your career path. All of our volunteers are
people just like yourself who put a little extra effort into doing the things
that make CABA a better organization.  

Our Standing Committees are Legislative, Educational Outreach,
Membership, Regional Groups, Industry Groups, and
Marketing/Communications. They ALL welcome more participation!

By joining the CABA team you WILL have a positive impact on the
aviation community in Colorado. To find out more, email us
at info@mycaba.org

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS: Got News or an Event?
We'll post it on the website and mention it here! 
    
Share your press releases, event announcements, or other news with your
colleagues around the state. 

 
Send your news to:  newsletter@mycaba.org 

Follow CABA on Social Media!

Join us today and keep current on events, news, and more!

    

(Chairman)
 

MacKenzie Kelly 
(Vice Chair)
Mike Straka 
(Secretary)
Brian Moss
(Treasurer)

 
Scott Dulaney

(Membership Director)
 

Brittany Davies
(Past Chair)

 
Reggie Arsenault

Kenn Kline
Gene Langfeldt

Iver Retrum
Malachi O'Neill
Chris Leach 

Chris Swathwood
Tiffany Hiler 

Casey Boatman (Intern)
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